GEKTERNA

GROUP OF COMPANIES

Athens, May 23, 2016

Rescheduling Analysts’ Annual Briefing

According to the announcement of the year 2016 Financial Calendar, dated 28/03/2016, the
Annual Analysts Briefing was scheduled on Wednesday, May 25, 2016.

We hereby inform that the aforementioned date has been changed to Tuesday May 31,
2016, at 15:30 (Greek time) through conference call.

(For further information on the procedure please contact Mrs Theotokatou tel.
+302106968410).



